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The answer to 2016-17 Supplementary Budget Estimates question on notice 22 indicates four retail licence 
holders are affected by the Retail Strategy report: Aussie’s Café, Capital Hairdressing, Australia Post and 
Sportscare Physiotherapy and Massage. 

However, given Aussie’s Café was dealt with in the Food Strategy report, why is it also considered in the 
Retail Strategy report? 

 

Answer 

Aussies provides some retail services such as groceries, dry cleaning and newspapers and is contracted to 
DPS under a Licence Agreement, the same as the other retail services. Hence it was captured in both 
reports. 

 

 

 
   


